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August 30, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 
 
As the start of the 2019-20 school year approaches, we are happy to share that many of the planned 
renovations to Dundas Central are complete or nearing completion.  

 
Completed work includes:  

 Parking lot revitalization with new molok bins and fencing  

 West entry door replacement and installation of accessible door hardware 

 New barrier free boys’ washroom in basement and accessible washrooms on main level   

 Ramp construction on basement level and first level    

 Roof replacement to flat roof assemblies  

 Art and Music rooms received fresh paint, ceiling, lights and teaching wall with interactive 
projector  

 Acoustic panels in music room  

 New flooring in the music storage room  

 Playfield received two new picnic tables, one of which is an accessible picnic table. 

 Removed dead ash tree 
 
We are happy to let you know that all areas of the school will be available for use as of September 3rd, 
however, there will be some continued construction to complete final touches. These include: 

 Finishing installation of the lift and elevator. As originally anticipated this work will progress into 
the school year, with expected completion by the end of October.   

 Additional landscaping outdoors will be completed throughout September.  
 
We are all excited that the renovations are almost complete and are looking forward to welcoming 
everyone and starting the 2019-20 school year. Any further updates will be posted on our school 
website.  
 
We want to thank all students, families and staff for their continued support and patience as we near 
the completion of upgrades at the school. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school at 905.627.3521.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Laura Bartkiw 
Principal 
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